Welcome to [Company Name]

Dear [New Hire's Name],

Welcome to the [Company Name] team! As part of our commitment to creating a secure
working environment, we emphasize the importance of cybersecurity awareness.

As a new employee, it is crucial for you to understand our cybersecurity policies and best
practices. Here are some key points to keep in mind:

o Always use strong, unique passwords and change them regularly.

o Be cautious of phishing emails. Do not click on suspicious links or attachments.
e Regularly update your software and operating systems.

« Beaware of the data you handle and ensure it is stored securely.

e Report any suspicious activities to our IT department immediately.

We encourage you to participate in our upcoming cybersecurity training sessions, where you will
learn more about safeguarding our systems and data.

Thank you for being a part of [Company Name]. Together, we can maintain a safe and secure
work environment.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]



